
 

 

 

Family update #209 
 
August 11, 2023 
 
Dear family and friends, 
 

COVID Update 
As of today, four residents on the third floor of Greenview Supportive Living have been affected and 
outbreak has been declared. We are grateful that their symptoms are mild and they are recovering. 
For the time being, we ask that only essential visitors come to the unit, including those who provide 
feeding support during meals and emotional support for the residents. Other third floor visitors are 
encouraged to communicate with the unit nurse first prior to visitation. 
 
Families and visitors are reminded to defer your visits if you are feeling unwell and always practise 
good hand hygiene.  Thank you very much for your cooperation. 
 
Have a nice weekend! 
 
How good and pleasant it is when God’s people live together in unity! 
~ Psalms 133:1 
 
 
With gratitude, 
Kathy Tam 
Chief Executive Officer 


